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Comments: I'm writing to request an extension on the comment period so that some of us in the community can
have more time to fully review and understand the proposal. The use of a categorical exclusion with an
expansion of footprint w/o environmental assessment seems to me to be setting a disturbing precedent. I've
been using the forest service lands in and around holland lake for the last 20 years. It's a beautiful and pristine
area of western Montana and this new proposal would permanently change the areas aesthetic, habitat, history,
etc. My understanding is that this exclusion is used for small improvements. It's use in this context seems to me a
gross departure from its original intent.



